
 

 

CITY OF CAMDEN 

ADVERTISEMENT 

 

 RFQ #23-06 

FOR 

LICENSED GENERAL CONTRACTORS 

 

The City of Camden, through the Planning & Development Department, is soliciting Requests For 

Qualifications (RFQ) from licensed General Contractor’s to establish a pool of qualified vendors for 

various residential and commercial rehabilitation programs. 

 

Therefore, the Purchasing Agent is hereby authorized to receive electronic Submissions on March 

15, 2023 @ 10:00 a.m. via the City’s E-Procurement Portal, Bids&Tenders. Only electronic 

submissions shall be accepted.   

 

APPLICATION may be obtained online at https://camden.bidsandtenders.net/Module/Tenders/en  

 

The City encourages prospective respondents to submit their documents before the designated date 

and time of the opening via the City’s Bidding System.   

 

No Respondent may submit more than one proposal.  Any proposal received after 10:00 am shall 

not be accepted in the Bids&Tenders system. 

 

The submitting person/agency must be qualified and experienced to conduct the services in the Proposal.  

Those not providing written proof of required qualifications and experience will be disqualified. 

 

Prior to submission of your documents, contractor shall hold or obtain such licenses as required by 

State Statutes, and federal and local Laws and Regulations. 

 
Contractors are also required to comply with the requirements of Affirmative Action Regulation of 
N.J.S.A. 10:5-31 et seq. (P.L.1975, c.127). 
 

Any questions concerning technical issues with the City’s Bids & Tenders electronic bidding system 

contact support@bidsandtenders.ca.  

                                                          

Lateefah Chandler 

Purchasing Agent 

856-757-7159 
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